Your address

Your contact details

Dear Neighbours,
Hi, I’m XX from XX and I’m getting in touch because I’m interested in the idea of organising Play Streets (also know as playing out sessions) here in our street.

In case you haven’t heard of them, Play Streets are short, stewarded road closures (up to three hours), organised by residents - typically taking place once a month or bi-monthly at weekends. They give children the chance to play safely near home, but also bring neighbours of all ages together making the street feel friendlier for everyone.

There are over 40 streets across Hackney already running regular play streets, including many locally (give examples). You find out more about it and watch a short film on it here: www.hackneyplay.org/play-streets
I want to reassure you that if they went ahead – play streets would not stop you from having car access to your house. Also you do not need to move your car – only if you wish to! Through traffic would be diverted, but any residents wanting to park here or exit the street would be asked to drive in and out at walking speed, escorted by a volunteer steward. Also please note that during play streets, parents/carers remain responsible for their children as on any other day.
I’m keen to get as many views as possible so we can try to reflect the street’s wishes in whatever is agreed. I’m going to try to pop by in the next week some time to introduce myself and see what you think of the idea! In the meanwhile, if you have comments, questions or concerns at this point, do get in touch with me via email or feel free to call by.

Best wishes, 
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